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Leederville Samba    
Leederville had a whirlwind visit from a Samba dancer last month. Her delightful and heartwarming 
performance was quite an experience. She brought a burst of vibrant colours and infectious energy, 
captivating the residents with her graceful movements and rhythmic beats. The performance not only 
entertained but also created a sense of connection and joy, making it a truly memorable and uplifting 
event for everyone.

West Perth Winter Festival Lunch   
At West Perth the winter festival lunch was one to remember! It was an absolute delight from start to 
finish. With a special feast including, meat, gravy, vegetables and even a glass of wine, each bite was a 
burst of flavor that warmed our hearts. The combination of excellent food and the fun filled ambiance 
created an atmosphere of pure enjoyment, where laughter filled the air.

Leederville - SambaWest Perth - Winter Festival Lunch

The Rosewood Way
Congratulations to our July Rosewood Way recipients. Thank you for your continued dedication,  
outstanding performance, and hard work. You both truly made a significant impact on our residents. 

Jackie Shade & Suraj Pradhan (West Perth) John Bogoevski & Daniel Sorani (Leederville)



July Birthdays 
Happy Birthday to all of West Perth’s 
residents celebrating in July. 

 y Eileen Krepp
 y Robin Crabbe
 y Elizabeth Hines
 y Behija Inajetovic
 y Maria Casella
 y Ivy Ghirardi

New Admissions
We would like to extend a very warm welcome to 
our newest residents:

 y Susan Cummings 
 y Emilia Zulberti 
 y Muriel Boyd 
 y Marjorie Williams 
 y Walter Hood 
 y Lilian Hood 

WEST PERTH

 y Lyn Burrows
 y Rob Zordan
 y Margaret Griggs
 y Ned Martino 
 y Therese Taylor

July Recap at West Perth  
Our community members expressed a desire for a dedicated space where individuals could gather for 
contemplation or to host our monthly church services representing different denominations. To fulfill this 
need, we transformed one of our Meeting Rooms into the “Reflection Room.” Our inaugural service was the 
Catholic Communion.

It has been a busy July at WP. The residents on Level 2 Balmoral immersed themselves in assembling jigsaw 
puzzles. Members of our Men’s Club relished a delightful lunch experience at the Mundaring Weir Hotel and 
Friday afternoons bring residents together at Rosie’s for drinks, catch-ups, finger foods, and a spirited  
dance session.

We can’t wait to see what August brings. 

 y John Campbell 
 y Georgia Martins 
 y Elizabeth Hines 

Farewell Fran 
This week we bid farewell to our remarkable Client Liaison 
Manager, Fran. Her unwavering dedication and hard work have 
been instrumental in making West Perth the success it is today.

Fran’s passion for providing assistance to our residents and 
building lasting relationships with their families has been the 
reason West Perth has filled up in 18 months since opening. 

As Fran embarks on new adventures, we extend our heartfelt 
gratitude and best wishes for her future endeavors.

Farewell, Fran.Fran’s Farewell



July Birthdays 
Happy Birthday to all of Leederville’s residents 
celebrating in July. 

 y Maggie Richardson
 y Jennifer Campbell
 y Josefina Gordillo 
 y Poppy Xanthis
 y Margaret Greenhill

New Admissions
We would like to extend a very warm welcome to 
our newest residents:

 y Luigi Martino

LEEDERVILLE

 y Kenn Gifford
 y Yvonne Kannis
 y Leanne Ryan
 y Laurel Hamersley
 y Despina Moulatsiotis

WASO

Last month was filled with culture, energy and 
music at Leederville. We hosted an event by 
the Western Australian Symphony Orchestra 
(WASO) and had a lively samba display, where 
everyone was captivated.

The WASO offered a mesmerizing concert 
experience for our residents. The world-class 
musicians curated a beautiful showcase of 
delightful sounds, tailor-made for the audience’s 
enjoyment. With a String Quartet, comprising 

two violins, a viola, and a cello it is hard to pick 
just one highlight of the event. 

Through their expert artistry, the Quartet took 
the audience on a therapeutic musical journey. 
With enchanting melodies evoking a range of 
emotions, residents were transported to different 
times and places. The anticipation leading up to 
the event was met with an unforgettable day that 
was enjoyed by many of our residents.

WASO WASO

July Recap at Leederville 



West Perth - Catholic in Reflection room

Leederville - Creating Lovely Flower Arrangements

Leederville - Samba

West Perth - Working on Puzzles

West Perth - Ian Mclean West Perth - Christmas in July - Men’s Club

Leederville 5 Year - Ashton Leederville - Samba


